
Cleo Makes Her Debut as City
Relaunches  Pet  of  the  Week
Program
One of the main focuses of the City’s new Pet Committee is
engaging the Humane Society on a regular basis to continue to
build our relationship and ensure a safe home for Costa Mesa’s
temporarily  homeless  animals.  One  way  we  are  working  to
accomplish this is the relaunching of the Pet of the Week
Program. On Thursday staff visited the shelter and selected
its first star.

Cleo short for “Cleopatra” is a 5-year-old lab mix. She has
smooth  black  fur  and  amber  eyes  that  dazzle  just  about
everyone she meets. Cleo is very polite, walks well on a leash
and knows her basic commands. Despite being at the Humane
Society for far too long, Cleo has kept her spunk and always
has a smile on her face. She is spayed and ready to move into
her Fur-ever home.

Come visit with Cleo today. For more information on Cleo or
other available pets for adoption please visit the Orange
County  Humane  Society  located  at  21632  Newland  Street  in
Huntington Beach or call (714) 536-8480 or visit the website
at www.ochumanesociety.com.
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